
Bishop John Noonan, Diocese of Orlando

Bishop Felipe Estevez, Diocese of St. Augustine

Bishop Marcus Lohrmann, Evangelical Lutheran Church
in America, Florida-Bahamas Synod

invite you to 

Common Prayer:
Catholic-Lutheran

Common Commemoration
of the Reformation
June 6, 2017 at 6:30p.m.

Basilica of the National Shrine of Mary, Queen of the Universe
8300 Vineland Avenue, Orlando8300 Vineland Avenue, Orlando

This bilingual prayer service marks the 
500th anniversary of the Protestant Reformation.

For more information: www.orlandodiocese.org/commonprayer
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